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The Spanish Pre-Harp Workshop for children from 6 to 12 years old took place in the spiritual center "El 

Manantial del Corazón" from 6 to 12 July. 

 

The course was attended by a total of 14 children divided into 2 teams, to which must be added the work 

of all the staff present, divided between organisation, monitors, parents and cooks. 

 

The aim of Pre-Harp 2023 was to bring the little ones closer to the heart of God. In the morning there was 

some sport to keep the physical body active and to take care of it as it deserves, then it was the turn of the 

lectures, always preceded by holy songs. The lectures were based on basic teachings of the Divine 

Principle and Unificationist culture, such as "The Creation of God", "The Origin of Evil" or an approach 

to the figure of Jesus and True Parents, while the afternoon was enjoyed with fun family activities, both 

indoors and in the swimming pool. Throughout the entire workshop there was a period of constant 

preparation in both teams for the family evening to present a mini skit or performance that allowed the 

creativity of the young participants to run wild. At the end of the workshop, photographs were taken 

together, a prayer in the Holy Land and 3 oh manseis were held, thus concluding these beautiful days 

spent as a family with the hope of having been able to plant a seed of the love of the Heavenly Parent in 

the hearts of the participants. 
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